
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

Well done to our Reception children who have  

completed their first full week in school.  They are 

settling in very well. 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4— Alfie S 

For creating an informative 

and well presented Summer 

diary and passing the 99 Leap 

Frog times tables test. 

 

Year 2— Pippa 

For being independent when 

solving addition and  

subtraction questions. 

 
Reception/Year 1— Olivia 

For sorting animals into 

groups using super  

observational skills.  
 

Week ending September 22nd 2017 

Letters 

Club Choices—Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 

Gardening Club—Year 3 4 

Black Country Trip—Year 3 4 

Harvest Festival—Whole School 

 

All letters are posted on our  

website  

Many Happy Returns 

to 

Honey 

Chloe 

Maria 

Who celebrated their 

birthdays this week. 

 School Photographs 

Monday 25th September 2017 

Winter uniform please. Clubs 

All clubs begin next week. 

Gardening Club—Alternative Groups A and B 

until Mrs Mayo returns. 

5 weeks Group A 

5 weeks Group B  

 

All welcome to our 

Harvest Festival 

St Kenelms Church 

29th September 2017 

9.00 am 

Please bring in your  

Harvest donations on the 

Friday. 

School Policies 

New policies on our website: 

 Safeguarding 

 Parental Behaviour 

Website 

The school term dates, diary and daily calendar in 

on the website. 

School App 

All newsletters are on the phone app along with 

the school calendar and gallery of  

photographs.  Please download it on your 

phone. 

 

Open Afternoon for new parents 2018 

is 6th October 2017  

at 1.00 pm 


